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Sunday, February 18, 2007
To:
Mr. Lay Z Gordon

Based on the common feedbacks from the participants to the HAPOEL's coordinators convention,
held on January 15, 2007, in Herods Hotel, Eilat, we would like to thank you for your exciting lecture.

I would say that you took us by a storm with a full show that included piano playing and singing,
and the most important - the message sent through your lecture.

[ 'believe that with your background as an ex professional basketball player, musician, and surely
entertainer, the results of your lecture were so extraordinary.

I hope to see you in our other conventions.
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